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You don't often get email from planning.policy@southernwater.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sir/Madam, thank you for your email inviting Southern Water to comment on the Pre-
Submission draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan at this Regulation 19 consultation
stage. I can confirm that we have reviewed all documents and have no further comments to
make at this time.
 
We look forward to hearing of progress with the Plan.
Yours faithfully,
 
Catherine Adamson
Strategic Planning Lead
Kent & East Sussex

M. 07788 183754
southernwater.co.uk

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 

From: MWLP@kent.gov.uk <MWLP@kent.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 12:51 PM
Subject: Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-2039 - Regulation
19 Public Consultation January 2024
 

Minerals and Waste Planning Policy
Planning Applications Group

Invicta House
Maidstone

Kent
ME14 1XX

Tel: 03000 422370
Website: www.kent.gov.uk/planning

Email: mwlp@kent.gov.uk
Dear Sir/Madam,
 



Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39
Pre-Submission Draft (Regulation 19) Public Consultation
 
The Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan sets out the strategy for the sustainable
management of Kent’s waste and supply of minerals and is the primary element of
the development plan for Kent against which planning applications and appeals for
minerals and waste development in Kent will be determined.
 
Once adopted, the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39 will update the
adopted Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2013-30 (as amended by the Early
Partial Review (2020)). The County Council is now seeking views on the
soundness and legal compliance of the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals
and Waste Local Plan 2024-39.
 
The consultation is being carried out under Regulation 19 of the Town and
Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 and is an
opportunity to comment on the document before it is submitted to the Secretary of
State for Independent Examination. Any views received will be forwarded to the
Secretary of State for consideration as part of the Independent Examination.
 
The consultation is taking place from Wednesday 17th January 2024 to midnight
on Thursday 29th February 2024.
 
Comments can be submitted via our
website www.kent.gov.uk/mineralsandwaste,via email to mwlp@kent.gov.uk or by
post to Minerals and Waste Planning Policy, Planning Applications Group, Invicta
House, Maidstone, Kent, ME14 1XX.
 
Please read the attached guidance for information on how to make a
representation. Representations can be made online or using the attached
representation form. Please note that representations received after the deadline
for comments will not be considered. This consultation specifically invites
comments on soundness and legal compliance and the guidance note explains
the soundness tests and statutory plan making requirements relevant to this
consultation.
 
Should you have any queries or wish to speak to a member of the team, then
please contact us on 03000 422370 or via mwlp@kent.gov.uk.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Sharon Thompson

Head of Planning Applications
Growth and Communities




